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From Barb  

 
 

ôBusy kids, busy teachers and busy parentsõ  

has been the catchcry for Term 1.  

 
 

With all of the excitement of Mad March in Adelaide, Year 6/7 Aquatics Camp, Sports 

Day, the Big Bridgey Bush Bash and loads of other fun learning experiences the children 

have had, I think we are all ready for a bit of a rest!  
 

 
 

We hope you enjoy this ôlook backõ at the start  

of our year.  

Amphitheatre Mural - designed and painted by Jill Halliday (OSHC Director)  

 



 

There is a free app called Learning Potential, developed by the Federal Government with more 

than 160 hints and ideas for parents to help their children with their learning. Itõs very popular, with 

over 110,000 downloads since its launch in August 2015. Additional content and functional 

improvements will continue this year.   It is available for both Android and Apple devices.  

For more information visit www.learningpotential.gov.au  

http://www.learningpotential.gov.au

